
Members of Pendle Borough Council 

 

I write further to the hearing and findings of the Standards Committee held on  

18th October 2023. 

 

I am aware of the need to treat members of the public, other Councillors and Council 

employees with courtesy and respect at all times. 

 

I understand that my behaviour on the evening of 28th April 2022 did not uphold 

these standards and I sincerely apologies for any offence or distress caused to any 

individuals. 

 

Throughout my time as a Councillor, I have always worked hard to be courteous to 

all staff and members of the public, and to treat everyone with respect.  I will 

continue to work hard on behalf of all residents and will always seek to abide by the 

Code of Conduct in my future interactions with any individuals. 

 

 

 

 

Councillor M. Aslam 


